
Subject: Re: Is there a war on Christmas? 
Posted by spkrman57 on Mon, 28 Dec 2009 17:22:25 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Happy Holidays to everyone!

My Christmas present will be to get through my vocal chord biopsy/surgery which will take place
tomorrow early at the Cinci OH VA center.

I am not allowed to talk for 2 weeks after the procedure to allow my vocal chords to heal properly.
No beer either!

To those of you that know me, not being able to talk for 2 weeks will be a very difficult task for me
to follow.

I'll be on e-mail only until I'm allowed to talk. In the meantime, I can see my friends doing
cartwheels during this time of silence coming up!!!

Here's hoping 2010 will be special for everyone!!

Regards, Ron 
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